
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

www.eccdc.org 
We've finally done it!  The documents have 
been uploaded and the text, links, and 
functions double-checked... Now we’re 
inviting you to explore some of the 
amazing features including: 

 All new weather information for your area 
 Tips for finding child care and Child Care 
Choices service 

 Special ‘login area’ for Licensed Child 
Care Programs to update vacancies and 
record Quality Child Care Niagara 
monthly statistical data 

 Child Care Choices – now maps your 
Licensed Child Care Program by 
geographic area and individual 

 Menu Plans by month including recipes 
 Special bulletin board/updates feature 
(Child Care Sector) 

 
Also coming soon… 

 A new Member access area  
 Special Needs Steering Committee 
section 

 Online training and events registration 
 New resource catalogue listing 

 
 

Check out the new online resources and services powered 
by the ECCDC and its Understanding the Early Years Project 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

www.uey.eccdc.org 
Interested in learning about community 
conditions, their influence on the early 
development & readiness to learn 
outcomes of Niagara’s children, and how 
this knowledge has been used so far? Visit 
the Understanding the Early Years sister 
website where you’ll find information, 
downloadable resources, and links on: 

 The UEY initiative, and its intended 
outputs, outcomes, and components 

 UEY’s contribution to local action 
(Community Development) 

 Local knowledge including Community 
Reports on both the Niagara Falls and 
Niagara Region projects 

 Resource Library - where additional 
research and resources can be 
accessed 

 UEY Communiqués & Presentations  
 Websites related to early childhood 
learning, health and development 
(national, provincial and local), and the 
Early Years Studies 

 Upcoming Events and examples of Press 
Releases and Media Coverage 

 

To enquire about an ECCDC membership, provide 
feedback on the websites, or request information on 
UEY, email eccdc@eccdc.org or call 905.646.7311 

Attention: all who care about Niagara’s children and their families & communities … 

The Understanding the Early Years initiative is funded by 
Human Resources and Social Development Canada. For 
further information, visit www.hrsdc.gc.ca 

   


